          To KS5 Leaders
Transition Work
It was agreed in the last KS5 meeting on Mon 15th May that departments would revise and amend their transition work in order to make them more in line with the student’s way of working in the new linear A Levels.
The KS5 team would like to issue this work along with reading lists and a guide to textbooks which students can buy ready for the course on Induction day on Thursday 29th June.

Action
Could you email Sharon (sbell@littleheath.org.uk) with your transition work for September 2017 (your current transition work is attached)
Can you also include the details (titles, publishers etc) of the text books students will be expected to buy. 
Could you also have a look at the attached reading list and highlight the titles which students should read and those which are for wider reading.
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